No. A-44012/03/2019-E.1 (1)
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development
(Department of Higher Education)

236-C, Shastri Bhawan, New Delhij
. Date:27/01/20§.0
To,
Shri Dileep Tirkey,
7, LNIPE, Shakti Nagar
Mela Road, Gwalior - 474002,

§1ib3cct — Information sought under RTI Act 2005 - regarding
Sir,

I am to refer to your RTI application No. DOHED/R/E/20/00105 dated 13.01.2020 which
was received in this Section on 20.01.2020 and to state that no such information is available in

records held by the undersigned CPIO. However, you may like to approach Department of
Expenditure for supplying information directly to you, if available with them. ‘

2. If you are not satisfied with the reply, you may prefer appeal before Shri Syed Ekram Rizwi,
Director (Admin) & Appeilate Authority, Room no. 419-A, C Wing Shastri Bhawan, New Delh;
within 30 days from the receipt of the reply.

Yours faithfully,

al
(Ratnesh Kumar Guitd)>72?

Under Secretary to the Government of India & CPIO
Telefax:23385400

Copy to -
1. 8O (IFC), MHRD (for record).



